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There is no way Oregonians can survive if you attempt to do this yet again and finally 

succeed! I urge you to consider the detriment to all Oregonians if you do! There are 

other ways to be “Green” or whatever Jeep’s driving this year after year! This is 

getting absurd! Go fix the things that actually need changed! I don’t get the obsession 

of constantly attacking rural ways of life. If you take all the country away and make 

city’s you still have to get food some how some where and it Will be farther away!!   

 

I urge you to vote this down!  

--  

 

Mellisa Barnard  

Owner of Curls &Pearls Salon  

Lebanon, Oregon  

 


